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Communication
From: Clerks@vaughan.ca CW (1) - January 19, 2021
To: Bellisario, Adelina -
Subject: FW: Presentation #1 Solmar MZO Request w
Date: January-18-21 8:59:03 AM

From: Amanda voro N -

Sent: Friday, January 15, 2021 9:19 PM

To: Council@vaughan.ca

Cc: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Subject: [External] Re: Presentation #1 Solmar MZO Request

Please accept my email as a Negative for solmars new building development on jane street
maple.

Sent from my Bell Samsung device over Canada’s largest network.

From: Amanda Maraj
Sent: Friday, January 15, 2021 9:13:25 PM

To: council@vaughan.ca <council@vaughan.ca>

Cc: clerks@vaughan.ca <clerks@vaughan.ca>
Subject: Presentation #1 Solmar MZO Request

To whom this may concern,

| would like to leave my comment concerning the solmar project 9291 Jane Street.

Putting up the condos beside 9255 jane street, will be distruping to those who currently reside on
the North side of the building. These new buildings will take away from residents' view, Can
potentially have a negative impact on condo sales and rentals for Owners and possibly

de-value the condo units. | hope you take my opinion into consideration as | am a resident of Tower
4,

Thank you for your time,

Amanda

Sent from my Bell Samsung device over Canada’s largest network.



